
Fearless Girls Club CIC 
Financial Assistance Policy 

 
Fearless Girls Club CIC believes every girl deserves the chance to build confidence and 
become fearless – affordability should not be a barrier to attending our club. 
 
For every 10 fully funded girls in a class, workshop or camp, we are able to offer one 
subsidised place. The amount of subsidisation will be proportional to evidenced need (but 
entirely free places are available).  
 
Financial support is only available for club attendance costs and not for any supplementary 
or optional products or services (for example, help to cover transport costs to attend the 
club). 
 
Parents or guardians can email us at clubhouse@fearlessgirlsclub.co.uk to request a 
Financial Assistance Form. These communications will be confidential. 
 
We will share a link to an online Financial Assistance Form which will ask for all the 
information we need to assess eligibility. 
 
Each form submitted will be considered on its individual merits and all information available 
will be used to assess whether the club is able to provide financial assistance. 
 
This form must be completed in its entirety.  
 
No application will be considered without supporting evidence of need. 
 
Any financial assistance offered will be subject to annual review. 
 
Last Reviewed: 12/07/2025 

mailto:clubhouse@fearlessgirlsclub.co.uk

